
The Inquiry into Hyponatraemia-related Deaths 
Chairman: Mr John O'Hara QC 

Ms Wendy Beggs 
Directorate of Legal Services 
2 Franklin Street 
BELFAST 
BT28DQ 

Dear Ms Beggs, 

Your Ref: NSCB04/1 
NSCW50/1 
NSCS071/1 

Our Ref: BMcL-0068-13 

Date: 2yth March 2013 

Re Raychel Ferguson Preliminary 

Or McKaigue has referred in his statement WS 302/1 at page 9 to a meeting of the 
Northern Ireland Paediatric Anaesthesia Group which appears to have taken place on 5 
June 2002 at which he says the death of Raychel was discussed. 

Please ask your client to furnish the minutes of this meeting. 

Yours sincerely, 

Brian McLoughlin 
Assistant Solicitor to the Inquiry 

Secretary: Bernie Conlon 
Arthur House, 41 Arthur Street, Belfast, BTi 4GB 

Email: inquiry@ihrdni.org Website: www.ihrdni.org Tel: 028 9044 6340 Fax: 028 9044 6341 




